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Welcome to the YCP Summer 2021 
Newsletter!  

 
 

Summer is underway, and before we know it 
itõll be getting colder againé  

 
This Spring and May half-term have been 
very special, but weõve still gotten up to lots of 
exciting things ñ take a look inside to see all 

about what we have been doing! 
 

Best wishes from the YCP Team! 

Inside this issue: 

¶ Welcome Page 

¶ Half Term Fun and Easter Activities 

¶ Curiosity Feature 

¶ Zoom Schedule 

¶ Recent Activity Photo Gallery 

¶ Thank You Page 

¶ Jack Petchey Award! 

¶ Teen Zone and Fun Zone ñ Jurassic 
Edition! 

¶ Contact Us! 



 

STAFF: WHATõS NEW? 

             Hi ð my name is Klaire and 
Iõve just started working for the Young 
Carersõ Project! 

 
I studied Criminology at University, and then completed 
my Masterõs degree in Forensic Mental Health as I was 
fascinated by the root causes of human behaviour. I 
have always loved working with children, having 
worked with many in my previous roles as a Dance 
Teacher and I have done lots of volunteer work at Re-
covery Services. 

In my spare time I love singing, dancing, and writing po-
etry/music. I find these the most effective and enjoyable 
ways to express myself. I am passionate about helping 

others, especially children, because their childhood expe-
riences can significantly impact their adulthood. 

 

I canõt wait to meet you all and have some fun! 

We are welcoming Klaire Osuji 
to the teamé 

The YCP team welcomes Klaire to the fold, loving her enthusiasm and 
joyful energy. We canõt wait for those who havenõt already, to meet her!  



WELCOME GROUP 

The welcome group is a great opportunity for some of our new referrals to 
get a taste of what to expect on the Young Carers Project. It's packed with 
lots of fun activities including arts and crafts, outdoor activities, games, and 
of course there are prizes to be won. The children made watermelon fans to 
cool down in the hot weather, colourful fish tanks, and they also created 
some beautiful paper plate paintings. At the end of the session, the children 
were treated to a ride on the rodeo bull that we organised in celebration of 
Carers week. We can't wait to welcome more young carers to the Young 
Carers Project.   

A Note from Kingstodian:  

The usual full price of admission is £10, however Kingstodian are offering £6 tickets 
for Carers, those with disabilities and people over 60.  Under 18õs can attend for 

free.  

Carers can also get a discount on season tickets. 

Î It best when purchasing the ticket or season ticket to reference  
Kingston Carers Network. 



Half Term Fun!  
Even with everyone staying at home for the start of this year, here at YCP 
we still made the best of the February Half Term! We were able to deliver 

over 40 Half Term cooking boxes for you to enjoyé  

Here are your masterpieces! 

Also a big thank you to Finn for 
showing us his pancake flipping 
skills. He had them with Cheese 
and Ham and with Lemon and 

Sugar.  

What did you like to put on 
your pancakes? 

Valentineõs Day! 

Thanks to Sakura, Harry and everyone 
else for their lovely pictures! 


